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Dear Parents and Carers,  

It is with great pleasure to inform you, that as of the week commencing the 21st September, we can 

serve breakfast to your child/ren at our Breakfast Club once again.  

With our current safeguarding measures in place for our children, we feel confident to offer a wide 

provision of breakfast. This will include a selection of healthy cereals as well as wholemeal toast with a 

choice of topping of strawberry or raspberry jam. To drink you child/ren would be able to have apple or 

orange juice as well as a cup of tea or milk. Your child/ren can eat as much as it would like. The cost of 

breakfast at Breakfast Club is £3 per day.  

If you would like your child/ren to attend Breakfast Club for either a Stay and Play session at the cost 

of £2 per day or for all you can eat breakfast at the cost of £3 per session, you would need to book a 

place as we have had to cap the number of children each day to 30.  

To book a place you need to email breakfastclub@chattenden.medway.sch.uk by mid-day at the latest, 

on a Friday of the previous week that you would like your child to attend.  

I must advise you that if the requested Breakfast Club place has been confirmed by Friday evening and 

once confirmed, the payment due is non-refundable as the space will be allocated to your child/ren. If 

your child does not attend, you will still be liable for the cost.  

As parents will not be able to come on to the school premises to drop off pupils for Breakfast Club 

there will be a staff member at the bottom gate (Kitchener Road entrance) every morning to meet you.  

Drop off times will be limited to 7.45am and 8am so please ensure that you arrive during this time as 

we will not be able to admit children any later. 

If you have any queries regarding Breakfast Club then please do not hesitate to contact me on the 

email address above.  I look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs S. Stewart  
Breakfast Club Manager                       
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